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Fairfield 
Christian 
Academy

Nov. 23-25
No School
Thanksgiving Break
December 2
K-2 Book 
Character Day
Red Cross
Blood Drive
December 3
Book Fair
December 5-8
Christmas Shop
December 5-9
Christmas Mall 
Vendor Fair
December 13
K-12 Strings 
Christmas Concert
December 15
5-12 Band/Choir 
Christmas Concert
December 16
K-5 Victorian
Christmas Day
K-12 Jean Day
December 19-30
Christmas Break
January 13
End of Semester
January16
No School
January 20
K-12 Jean Day
7-12 Pizza Day
January 24
Parent/Student
College Credit Plus 
(CCP) Meeting

Middle School Volleyball

December 2nd
at

FCA
 8:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

The Knights 8th grade volleyball team remained undefeated 
by winning the Mid State League Tournament. The win gave 
the Knights a 15-0 record. The 7th grade finished 8-2.

Bookfair at Barnes and Noble

Thanks-SCRIP-ing Day Orders

Do you want to get a jump start on your Christmas shopping while listening to our 
Choir, Band and Strings students perform beautiful Christmas music?  Please join us 
for a day of Family Christmas Fun at Barnes and Noble in Pickerington on Saturday, 
December 3rd from 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.  While you shop, your children can meet Pete 
the Cat, get their faces painted, make crafts, and participate in a special Polar Express 
story hour.  Proceeds from Saturday’s sale will help us to continue to build our library’s 
collection!

Do you use the Scrip program? Consider placing an order ON 
November 22nd.  Orders placed on that day will receive bigger rebates 
than other days of the year.  Email hkeener@fcaknights.us for 
further details.

Join us in the Foyer at Entrance B during the week of December 5th-9th to shop at our 
Christmas Mall.  Contact Heather Keener at hkeener@fcaknights.us to become a vendor.
The Secret Christmas Shopping Experience will also be taking place that same week! 
Preschool and elementary students will be shopping for their loved ones! Students in 
6th-12th grade are encouraged to assist with this fun experience. They may email Mrs. 
Wise at lwise@fcaknights.us to sign up.

Christmas Shopping Opportunities

Uniform Reminders
With the weather getting chillier, we wanted to give some reminders regarding school 
attire. Students may wear an FCA fleece or sweater during the school day. On Fridays, 
students may wear sweatshirts. Young ladies should wear hose, knee socks to the knee, 
ankle length leggings or tights on Chapel Day. Also, please remember that hair styles 
should be conservative in length, style and color.


